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From: Bresnahan, Bob
To: Sachen, Toby
Cc: Balderston, Mark; Barela, Tyler
Subject: FW: Erie Champlin 18-9 re-entry and P&A
Date: Tuesday, October 11, 2016 10:14:32 AM
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FYI, see below for the surface owner approval email.
 


From: Jon Lee [mailto:jonrlee@cdgcolorado.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2016 9:53 AM
To: Bresnahan, Bob <bob.bresnahan@CRESTONEPR.COM>
Subject: RE: Erie Champlin 18-9 re-entry and P&A
 
Bob,
Crestone has our permission to enter the land and make the necessary improvements to this
abandoned well.  It looks like form the aerial it may be under our temporary dirt stock pile.  You have
permission to move that dirt to access the well.   We will work with you to define an appropriate
termination elevation and location for the required monument.
 
We look forward to working with Crestone on this item.
 
Jon Lee
Community Development Group
303-442-2299 ext 19 office
303-588-4102 cell
 


From: Bresnahan, Bob [mailto:bob.bresnahan@CRESTONEPR.COM] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2016 9:36 AM
To: Jon Lee <jonrlee@cdgcolorado.com>
Subject: Erie Champlin 18-9 re-entry and P&A
 
Good morning Jon,
 
As discussed over the phone Crestone Peak Resources is requesting permission to enter the lands
owned by Community Development Group of Erie , Inc. (“CDG”) in Erie so we can re-enter the Erie
Champlin well and Plug and Abandon (P&A) the well to using more recent techniques and COGCC
standards.  The approximate location of the well is depicted in the below aerial.
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By return email can you please confirm that you are an authorized representative of CDG and CDG
will allow Crestone Peak Resources to enter the location, perform our operation, and restore any
disturbed land?  We will use the return email as part of our P&A approval with the COGCC.
Once we have approval from the COGCC to enter and perform the P&A I will contact you so we can
meet on location to discuss in detail the specific process, ingress/egress you would prefer we use,
and any specific surface land disruption.
 
Thank you for your help and cooperation with this matter.
 
Respectfully,
 
 
Bob Bresnahan
Land Negotiator, RPL
Crestone Peak Resources
Direct: (303) 774-3982
Cell: (720) 369-0432
 







 


Please note that Crestone Peak Resources office will be closed every 1st and 3rd Friday of the month.
 





